
To Whom it May concern, 

I am writing this email to voice frustration with respect to the the lack of communication and 

justification on the part of MelroseWakefield Healthcare on their proposed expansion of 

Lawrence Memorial Hospital in my neighborhood in Medford, Ma. The lack of communication 

on what the master plan is, why is there a need for a new facility after they have already 

downsized services at the hospital, presumably freeing up more space. The lack of clear 

justification for the need of this new building do not inspire hope in the actual benefit for this 

new building for the Medford community. Along with this, the impact of the construction, the 

addition of new traffic to the neighborhood, and the loss of urban and maintained green spaces 

add on to the concerns of me and my neighbors. 

 

Overall, this project is suffering from clear and concise communication and I am unwilling to 

back a project of this scope in my backyard under the current information. 

Thank you for reading.  

Sincerely, 

Sean COnnor 

 

 

 




